
 

 

Death of Laguna Niguel Woman Prompts City Review of Traffic Patterns 

By: Callahan & Blaine 

http://litigation-update.com 

Mara Steves, 48, of Laguna Niguel was killed in February while walking near her home trying to 

find the owner of a lost dog. 

Standing near the entrance of her neighborhood, Steves was struck by a car that had been sent 

onto the sidewalk by a car running a red light at a Moulton Parkway intersection.  Now, the City 

of Laguna Niguel says it is taking a closer look at the traffic on Moulton Parkway, focusing on a 

series of intersections between Moulton Parkway and residential streets. 

According to a news report, the city said it has investigated the intersection at the site where 

Steves was killed, and concluded that the crash that caused her death appeared to be random.  

City Manager Tim Casey said that the intersection “has almost a nonexistent accident history.” 

The City Council voted to direct the Laguna Niguel Police Department to increase its 

enforcement of speed limits on Moulton Parkway as time and personnel allows, and also directed 

city traffic staff to review signage, sight distance and traffic signal visibility on the road. 
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About Callahan & Blaine 

 
Efficient and Sophisticated Client Service Focused on Results 

Callahan & Blaine's trial practice reflects our firm's commitment to client service and 

outstanding results across a wide range of litigation problems — business and employment law, 

corporate and ownership disputes, and personal injury claims. We've been working toward 

building the ideal civil trial practice since we opened our doors in 1984. Contact us in Santa Ana 

to learn how our approach to dispute resolution can benefit you or your company. 

 
 


